Mayl12, 2005

Ms. Diane Pifalo
1035 NW 41sst Drive
Gainesville, FIL 32605

Dear Ms. Pifalo:

This letter is to certify that you were appointed to serve as a member of the Gainesville
Code Enforcement Board. Your term of office is effective immediately and will expire August |
2008.

’

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for
your willingness in serving on the Gainesville Code Enforcement Board.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison
Betty Schille at (352) 334-5011.

Sincerely,

Pegeen Hanrahan
Mayor
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